

January 13, 2010

COOK INLET

The Honorable Don Young COUNCIL, INC. 2111 Rayburn Washington, D.C. 20515

Dear Mr. Don Young:

Our internship program at Cook Inlet Tribal Council affords us extraordinary opportunity to see first hand the significant work of Alaskan leaders throughout the community and most recently in Washington D.C. with you. It is individuals such as your self that provide a willingness to share your valuable time with your constituents to serve not only as a representative of our state but as an excellent example of what it is to be accessible in such a candid and supportive manner to our community, company, our internship group, and personally.

Your taking the time to meet with us was a highlight of out trip to D.C. and will be remembered fondly by all of us. If ever there was an example of what it is to be Alaskan and a leader we can all look to you. Again, thank you for meeting us. Each of us had discussed how personable and exciting it was to sit and talk with you and have a photograph to take with us.

Richard Penny Mayy andras

Sincerely.

Charity Cunning Lucas Rowley

Nancy Andrew

and Richard Perry

Cook Inlet Tribal Council, Inc.

3600 San Jeronimo Drive

Anchorage, AK 99508